Hello dear readers,
with this *Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.
Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.
More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

FORE

This year, the annual faculty barbecue, the FORE, will once again take place to barbecue
and socialize together.

At the FORE - short for Four Open Rectangle Excentric - students, professors, lecturers,
employees and co. of the faculty come together to barbecue and socialize. Alumni are also
welcome guests.

Vegan and vegetarian food as well as meat is available.

Drinks, alcoholic and non-alcoholic, are also provided.

This year the FORE will take place on July 04.

Re-registration deadline

From 10.07. to 10.08. is the re-registration deadline for the winter semester 24/25. In order
to be able to continue studying next semester, you must transfer the semester fee of 162€
within the deadline. Open payments and details can be found in the campus portal.


https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en

Committee election results

Last month, the committee elections for the 12th student
council and the 12th student parliament of the StuVe took
place.

The voter turnout for the StuPa was 5.95%. Elected were
4 members of Jusos - Die soziale Liste, 2 members of BIL
- Biindnis Informatik & Lehramt and 5 members of Liste
der Naturwissenschaften udn Mathematik.

election results

The voter turnout for the FSR: Faculty of Engineering,
Computer Science and Psychology was 7.98%. Elected were Bttps://moodle.uni-ulm.de/
Raphaela Rebecca Pfister, Annika Riepe, Nikita Kiseloy, ~ course/view.php?id=19403
Johannes Scheidle, Felix Lippe and Fabio Kunz.

Waiting for the new Mensa

Here we publish the best meme in each issue.

Anyone can send in memes to:
oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with
Meme of the Month” in the subject line, and maybe a
note on if/how you want to be mentioned by name. We’re
looking forward to your creative ideas!
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